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 7 April 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

REVIEW OF PRIMARY PROVISION IN OUR LADY’S & SACRED HEART PRIMARY SCHOOLS 

Please make sure that you take the opportunity to have your say, on the pre-publication 

consultation process involving Our Lady’s and Sacred Heart Primary Schools. CCMS is requesting 

that parents/guardians respond to the consultation documentation by Monday 9 May. Check out 

your daughter’s Seesaw, for the letter that contains the link to the documentation.  

 

PTA EASTER RAFFLE 

The PTA Easter Ballot will take place on Tuesday 12 April. All ballot tickets should be returned by 

tomorrow, Friday 8th April. Ballots cost £1 each. All girls returning ballot tickets will be entered into 

the draw. 

 

UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

School will close next Thursday, 24 March at 12 NOON for the Easter break.  There will be no 

school bus or school dinners on this day. We reopen after the Easter holidays on Monday 25 April 

at the normal time. The staff of Our Lady’s would like to wish all of our families a holy and restful 

Easter break. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Friday 29 April TREK DAY Inclusion & Diversity Day in local schools. We will partner 
with UNICEF to support humanitarian work in Ukraine 

Monday 2 May May Day Bank Holiday 
 

School closed 

Thursday 5 May School Used for local 
Elections 

School closed 

Saturday 14 
May 

FIRST COMMUNION First Communion for our P4 girls takes place in Sacred 
Heart Church at 11am 

Wed 1 June to 
Fri 3 June 

Platinum Jubilee  School closed for three days 

Wednesday 29 
June 

Summer Holidays  School closes at 12 noon for Summer Holidays 

Deanby Gardens, Belfast, BT14 6NN 
Tel: 028 9074 6325  
Principal: Mrs E Hughes 
www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk 
 
info@ourladysgirlsprimary.belfast.ni.sch.uk 

http://www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk/

